
 

August 24, 2016 

As the newly elected PTSA President, I would like to take this opportunity to welcome all of you 

to the 2016-2017 school year at Ezekiel Ezra Smith High School. The purpose of the PTSA is to 

support the faculty, staff, parents, and most especially our students of E.E. Smith. Over the years, 

the PTSA has become one of the strongest voices in the educational process that directly 

supports our children and school. This year will be no different. Your PTSA has been busy 

developing the details for a very productive and exciting year aimed at enhancing the educational 

environment for all of our students. 

 We would love for you to show your support by participating in the numerous events and 

programs that we have planned throughout the year. Your participation might be that of a 

committee member, volunteer, or merely as an attendee. Whatever level of participation you 

select, your time and involvement will certainly be appreciated.  

You also can show your support a third way by providing us your comments regarding our PTSA 

efforts or suggestions or ideas for other potential PTSA initiatives. To facilitate this, please feel 

free to contact me directly at eesmith.ptsa@gmail.com. 

Sincerely, 

Randolph Williams 

2016-2017 PTSA President 
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